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NAVIGATION  
ADVISORY NOTICE 
   

RIVER NENE 

____________________________________________________ 
 
DATE:          25 July 2019 – until further notice 
____________________________________________________ 
 
LOCATION:   300 and 360 metres upstream of Wadenhoe Lock 
____________________________________________________ 
 
DETAILS: 
 

There are two fallen 
trees at approximately 
300 and 360 metres 
upstream of 
Wadenhoe Lock, 
restricting the width of 
the navigation channel. 
 
The trees are 
passable, but we 
advise caution when 
navigating in this area.  
 
Vessels heading upstream from Wadenhoe Lock are to give way to those 
heading downstream in this area. 
 
We are working with the landowners to have these removed in due course. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused.  
 
Irven Forbes  
Waterways Manager  
25 July 2019 
 
 

For more information contact us at the Environment Agency on 03708 506 
506 between 9am and 5pm, Monday to Friday and ask for the Waterways 
Team in the Lincolnshire & Northamptonshire Area.  


